
 PUMPKIN PALOOZA 2020 

 OCTOBER 18 

 

NEW THIS YEAR- Pumpkin Palooza decorating contest! Stop by the 
church and pick up a free pumpkin beginning October 18, decorate it 
and return for judging.  
Here are the details… 
1. 1 pumpkin per family  
2. Decorate it any way you desire!  
3. Bring it back to CUMC on 10/31 or 11/1 to be judged for a 
      variety of great prizes! 

LET’S TAKE CARE OF OUR EARTH! 
Meet Miss Liz the Science Wiz, who uses science and 
fun to teach our kids some ways they can care for our 
planet and be good stewards of God’s creation. Topics 
include recycling and pollinators. This fun presentation 
was recorded at the church and is now available for you 
to watch online!  Find the video on the Children’s 
Ministry.  

PRESCHOOL OPENING HUGE SUCCESS 
 

Carmel United Methodist Preschool has had a 
wonderful start to their preschool year! Our students 
and their families have been so excited to reunite with 
their old friends and make new friends as well. We 
have all adapted to many changes and are having a 
great time together. Thank you to everyone that has 
helped make the opening a success. We ask that you 
keep the preschoolers, their families, teachers and staff 
of the school in your prayers as we learn and share 
God's love.  

DO YOUR KIDS LOVE TO SING? 
Sign-up for choir is going on NOW! Choir will look a 
little different this year, but will be filled with lots of 
fun! 

CHERUB CHOIR- ages 3-5 years old. Contact Carol 
Getch at cgetch@carmelumc.org to sign-up. 

KICK CHOIR- ages 6-5th grade. Contact Sarah Daniel at 

Minister of Children and Families 
Rev. Aj Mildenberg 

amildenberg@carmelumc.org 


